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A l l  t h e  n e w s ,  i n f o r m a t i o n  a n d  u p c o m i n g  o f f e r s  a t
S e c r e t s  M e d i c a l  C e n t r e !

We Just wanted to say a
massive thank you to all

of our valued patients
who helped us with our

pre-Christmas food
bank drive, as we were
able to collect 100s of

food items that we
donated to help those in

need in the local area.
We had such a good

response from you that
we will be keeping the
donation point for the

foreseeable future!

 Our third surgery is
almost ready! Over the

past few months we
have been working

hard behind the scenes
to get our new surgery

ready. We have had the
floor up, holes in walls,

tubes and pipes
running here there and
everywhere! Finally, we
have the dental chair

fitted and almost ready
for its first patient!

New team member!
We are announcing the

arrival of our newest team
member Dr Ai Ling! 

Dr Ai Ling is a Dentist with
many years experience in

the profession and is
particularly brilliant at
Invisalign treatment!

 I am sure you will join us in
wishing her a big Secrets

welcome!

This year, Secrets
Medical Centre is

launching the ‘Oral
health for all’

campaign in order to
educate people

about the importance
of maintaining your
oral health! We will

begin by visiting
primary schools in the
local area. If you want
your school on the list,

let us know!

In 2024, we are also
beginning our

Employee Denplan
scheme. This will

allow Buisness owners
to give their

employees free
dental check-ups and

a discount on
services. The best part

is , buisnesses can
claim the cost back!


